Voice of Saint Michael

June 9, 2024

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL (VBS)
Begins Monday, June 24th
at 9:30am

VBS SHIRT & PACKET PICK UP
Date: Friday, June 21+
Time: 9:00 AM to 11:00 AM
Place: The MPR
If you are unable to pick up

your VUBS Packet on Friday, June 21,
we will have it for you on Monday, June 24"

Questions?
Please email Rose Koch at rkech@saintmike.com.

Join the St. Michael
Coed High School
Softball Team

All high school students,
including incoming fresh-

man and  outgoing
seniors, are invited to play softball this
summer. We play parish teams from the

surrounding area. Invite your friends to join
with you. All skill levels are welcome. There is
no fee to play.

Visit the website at https://saintmike.com/high-
school-sports/ to get the permission form. Fill
it out and send it back, or forms will be availa-
ble at the first game. All games will be played
on Monday evenings at St. Christina Fields
(111" & Central Park, Chicago); please arrive by
6:15pm. Games begin this Monday, June 10
and end Monday, July 29. Questions: E-mail
rkoch@saintmike.com.
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The Good News from Z;{::'_"’:::: St. Michael School

Congratulations to the
St. Michael School Class of 2024!

Your feet may leave the ground...
but your heart will stay.

The students at St. Michael School ended the

school gear by focusing on the virtue of
responsibility during the month of May. Congrat-
ulations to these students who demonstrated in
many ways during May of being reliable in their
duties and accountable in their actions.

Have a wonderful and virtue-filled summer and
we’ll see you for the start of the Year of Faith
in late August!




